
To Whom It may concern: 

 

I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides 

badly needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. These students bring 

a great deal of revenue into the community! 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Mark Ryan 

23 Greenbrier Road 

Narragansett, RI 02882 

401 239-7328 

 


